
Respect         |          Responsibility          |           Courage        |        Trust         |         Perseverance     |       Compassion 
 

 

   

  

 

Salhouse C of E Primary School 
Executive Headteacher: Ms Julie Church 

Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 

email: office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk    web: www.salhouseschool.co.uk 

 
  
 
           19th November 2021 
 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 
I wanted you to know that we have one child in Herons who has tested positive on a Lateral Flow 
Test and another pupil in Herons awaiting a PCR result due to COVID related symptoms. 
 
I hope we can work together to minimise transmission to avoid any further disruption to our 
children’s school education. 
 
Children should only attend school if they are 100% well. If they show COVID related symptoms, 
please arrange for a PCR test and only send your child back to school when they are well enough 
and have a negative result. 
 
Be aware that Public Health Norfolk has informed schools that tummy upsets can be a symptom in 
children. 
 
 We can minimise transmission if we can identify and isolate positive cases early. Please test your 
child using a lateral flow test at least twice a week. These can be obtained from local pharmacies. 
If anyone gets stuck, we do have some at school. 
 
We will contact you if your child develops symptoms at school and ask that they be collected and 
take a PCR test. 
 
If any member of your household has tested positive, please do not send your child to school 
unless they have a negative PCR result. 
 
Teachers will provide home learning for children who need to self isolate. 
 
We continue to use control measures. The key ones being: ventilation, hand and respiratory hygiene 
and enhanced cleaning. We will temporarily stop full school assemblies and we will continue to 
maximise time spent outdoors. 
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I do not wish to alarm anyone but it is important that we act quickly and I want you to be aware 
of cases at school so that you can make decisions that fit with your thinking and family 
circumstances.            

Best Wishes, 

 

Ms Julie Church 
Executive Headteacher 
Neatishead,  Salhouse & Fleggburgh Federation 
   
Neatishead C of E Primary School 
School Road | Neatishead |  
NR12 8XN 
01692 630241 
office@neatishead.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.neatisheadprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Salhouse C of E Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | 
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Fleggburgh C of E Primary School 
Main Road | Fleggburgh | 
Great Yarmouth | NR29 3AG 
01493 369283 
office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.fleggburghprimary.org.uk 
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